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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

Last Wednesday, we gathered in St Wilfrid’s church as a school, 

together to sing and pray. We welcomed the new Reception 

children to our community, and we looked forward to a busy year 

ahead.  

Parents of the new reception cohort will have their ‘Meet the 

teacher’ meetings tonight. It will give you a chance to gain more 

information about how the children learn in reception and the 

weekly routines, especially if your family are new to Mobberley 

School. We have decided that all other classes will have 

virtual/recorded ‘Meet the teacher’ meetings this term to avoid 

large numbers of adults on the school site at this time.   

Many staff have mentioned to me in the last week, how busy it 

feels within school. I think this is because we are all been so 

separated for so long and it is the coming together which is 

taking just a little bit of getting used to. Our current provision 

certainly feels like ‘school as it used to be.’  

You will notice that the school calendar is filling up with school 

trips, music lessons, competitive fixtures against other schools 

and extra-curricular clubs, etc. I have no doubt that the children 

and parents will also find things ‘busy’ until we all get used to the 

new pace of things. Therefore, I would ask you all to check the 

events in the week ahead carefully and make sure your children 

are clear on clubs being attended and collection arrangements, 

etc. so that confusion can be avoided.  

I would also ask that all items needed for the school day are 

taken into school by the children (as far as possible) so that 

unnecessary drop-offs of kit, water bottles, instruments, 

inhalers, forms, monies, etc. are not needed.  

Thank you for ensuring children arrive for school in good time to 

start their lessons. Remember the gates close at 8.55 so that 

children can hand up their coats, bags, etc. and be ready to start 

learning at 9am promptly. In this way, the children are given a 

very focused start to each morning.  

 

Can I wish all of you a very happy week ahead. 

 

Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception - Teddy S 

Year 1 -  Jaxon B 

Year 2 - Stella B 

Year 3 - Seth C 

Year 4 - Amelia S 

Year 5 - Noah R 

Year 6 - Luca B 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

 

Reception – 97.97% 

Year 1 – 100% 

Year 2 – 98.93% 

Year 3 – 97.99% 

Year 4 -  98.57% 

Year 5 – 95.71% 

Year 6 – 94.83%    

 

Congratulations to Year 1 class  winners in Key 

Stage One and Year  4  our Key Stage Two 

winners. 

 
 

Reception -  Sophie L 

Year 1 - Leo D 

Year 2 - Bella C 

Year 3 - Poppy N 

Year 4 - Halle N 

Year 5 - Amelie M 

Year 6 - Isobel J 

All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 

week.  
 

 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Ruby M  (Compassion & Respect) 

Year 1~ Liviana B - (Perseverance) 

Year 2 ~ Connor G -  (Friendship) 

Year 3 ~ Rupert S -  (Respect) 

Year 4 ~ Joseph W-H  (Friendship) 

Year 5 ~ Verity M- (Perseverance) 

Year 6 ~ Phoebe Z- (Respect) 

 

Mallory– 274 

Wilfrid – 265 

Griffin – 249 

Green – 238 

 

Congratulations to Mallory our winners 

for the week ending 17h September 

2021. 

20th September 2021 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES 
  



HYPl 

OTHER NEWS 
 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

 
W/C 20/09/2021 

20/09/2021 -  Reception Class Greet the Teacher 

20/09/2021 – Netball Training After School (Y5 & 6) 

20/09/2021 -  Junior Choir Practice (Lunchtime) 

21/09/2021 – Y5/6 Football Trial (Lunchtime) 

21/09/2021 -  Netball Training After School (Y5 & 6) 

21/09/2021 – Year 5 Samba Drumming (Lunchtime) 

21/09/2021 – WFA  After School Football (Y1-6) 

21/09/2021 – Netball Match v Bexton (Away) 

22/09/2021 – Street Dance Club (Breakfast Club) 

24/09/2021 – Year 3 trip to Tatton Park 

24/09/2021 – Digital Wizards Club (Y3 & 4)  

                      Before School Club 

24/09/2021 – Football Match v Bexton (Away) 

 

W/C 27/09/2021 

27/09/2021 – Netball Training After School (Y5 & 6) 

27/09/2021 – Junior Choir Practice (Lunchtime) 

28/09/2021 – Netball Training After School (Y5 & 6) 

28/09/2021 –  WFA After School Football (Y1 – 6) 

28/09/2021 –  Year 5 Samba Drumming (Lunchtime) 

28/09/2021 – Netball Match v Egerton (Away) 

29/09/2021 – Street Dance Club (Breakfast Club) 

30/09/2021 – Y4-6 Cross Country (Knutsford   

                       Academy) 

01/10/2021 – Digital Wizards Club (Y3 & 4) Before 

                      School Club 

01/10/2021 – Y3/4 Girls Football Tournament at 

                      Tyherington (pm) 

 

 

 

Music for Life Instrumental Lessons 

 
For those who have signed their child up to have 

instrumental lessons, Please make sure that they 

have their instruments with them on their lesson 

day. 

 

                       

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                      

Used Stamps 
 
Please remember to cut off  your used 
postage stamps and send them into Mrs 
Haselden in the school office. These will be 
sent off  to raise funds for the Air 
Ambulance Trust. 
 
Thank you. 
 

FRIENDS OF MOBBERLEY PTA 
 
The  PTA  has a new page on Facebook 
which lists nearly new Mobberley school 
uniform. Please have a look and message 
the Facebook page with what you would 
like to buy (for a small voluntary donation). 
The items are all in great condition. If you 
would like to donate uniform please make 
sure it is clean and with all buttons and no 
signs of wear or bobbling. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/1002141851739
34/posts/100245185170834/?extid=n6p66
49lrPXjcvJd&substory index=0&d=n 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Messages in School 

Just a quick reminder that any 
messages that need to be relayed to 
class teachers/school office must be 
sent in by e mail or telephone in order 
to minimise contact in school.  
 
If your child is going to be absent 
please email the school office 
admin@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk. 
 

Breakfast Club 

 
Breakfast club is now operating from 
7.30am each morning. Places are limited 
to 15, places will be issued on a first-come-
first served basis.  
Please contact Penny Norbury at 
afterschool@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk to 
book places and avoid disappointment if 
morning provision is important to you. 
Places are currently available in both 
Breakfast Club and After School Club. 
 
Our Breakfast Club is currently enjoying 
Street Dance on a Wednesday morning 
with Kortnie from SMB Dance. It is proving 
very popular and is currently full. We will 
continue to run the Street Dance sessions 
as part of our Breakfast Club for the 
foreseeable future. If you wish your child to 
attend this very popular session get in 
touch with Mrs Norbury at 
afterschool@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk 
and they can be added to the waiting list. 
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